
June 7, 1991

Mr. Harvey Goodman
The Goodman-Gable-Gould Company
133 Rollins Avenue
Suite 1
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Re: 9 North Frederick Avenue
Gaithersburg, Maryland

Dear Harvey:

Now that settlement of our claim is complete, Tom Meehan and I
wish to thank you for your excellent work on our behalf.

Your efforts in seeking to collect the maximum available under
the policy and assisting us with the engineering studies and demolition
saved us countless hours.

We would be pleased to recommend your valuable services to
others. With kind regards.

Sincerely,

Sanford K. Ain
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